
 

VIRTUAL COMMUNITY  
OUTREACH MEETING 

 

3575 Stevens Creek Blvd, Santa Clara, CA 
New Coffee Shop with drive-thru 

Tuesday, April 2nd, 2024 at 6:00pm – 8:00pm 
Starbucks invites you to the follow-up community meeting regarding the proposed 
development located at 3575 Stevens Creek Boulevard. The proposed development is 
a Starbucks coffee shop with drive-thru. The building is 2,300 sq. ft. on the ground floor. 
City Staff will be in attendance to accept feedback. 

Zoom Webinar Link: https://santaclaraca.zoom.us/j/89647805370 

Webinar ID: 896 4780 5370 

Project Contact: Frank Coda, fcoda@greenbergfarrow.com or (714) 393-8293 

City Contact: Steve Le, Senior Planner (SLe@SantaClaraCA.gov) or (408) 615-2450 
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